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1970s,Honourexplores pain and loss, loyalty and betrayal, the clash of tradition
and modernity, as well as the love and heartbreak that can tear any family apart.
'Vivid storytelling, a gripping novel . . . scenes blaze with the force of
parable.' Sunday Telegraph 'A stunning novel. Exotic, evocative and utterly
gripping.' The Times 'Moving, subtle and ultimately hopeful, Honour is further
proof that Shafak is the most exciting Turkish novelist to reach western readers
in years.' Irish Times 'Extraordinarily skilfully crafted . . . with Shakespearean
twists and turns, omens and enigmas, prophecies and destinies.' Independent
The Gaze Elif Shafak 2012-10-25 A beautiful and compelling novel, Elif Shafak's
The Gaze considers the damage which can be inflicted by our simple desire to look
at others "I didn't say anything. I didn't return his smiles. I looked at him in
the wide mirror in front of where I was sitting. He grew uncomfortable and avoided
my eyes. I hate those who think fat people are stupid.' An obese woman and her
lover, a dwarf, are sick of being stared at wherever they go, and so decide to
reverse roles. The man goes out wearing make up and the woman draws a moustache on
her face. But while the woman wants to hide away from the world, the man meets the
stares from passers-by head on, compiling his 'Dictionary of Gazes' to explore the
boundaries between appearance and reality. Intertwined with the story of a bizarre
freak-show organised in Istanbul in the 1880s, The Gaze considers the damage which
can be inflicted by our simple desire to look at others. "Beautifully evoked" The Times "Original and Compelling" - TLS "Plays with ideas of beauty and ugliness
like they're Rubik's cubes" - Helen Oyeyemi "Entertaining and affecting" Publishers' Weekly Elif Shafak is the acclaimed author of The Bastard of Istanbul
and The Forty Rules of Love and is the most widely read female novelist in Turkey.
Her work has been translated into more than thirty languages. She is a contributor
for The Telegraph, Guardian and the New York Times and her TED talk on the
politics of fiction has received 500 000 viewers since July 2010. She is married
with two children and divides her time between Istanbul and London.
The Passenger: Turkey The Passenger 2021-01-12 Turkish culture and history is
explored in the wide-ranging series that is “like a literary vacation” (Publishers
Weekly). The birth of the “New Turkey,” as the country’s President Recep Tayyip
Erdogan has called his own creation, is an exemplary story of the rise of
“illiberal democracies” through the erosion of civil liberties, press freedom, and
the independence of the judicial system. Turkey was a complex country long before
the rise of its new sultan: Born out of the ashes of a vast multi-ethnic and
multi-religious empire, Turkey has grappled through its relatively short history
with the definition of its own identity. Poised between competing ideologies,
secularism and piousness, a militaristic nationalism and exceptional openness to
foreigners, Turkey defies easy labels and categories. Through the voices of some
of its best writers and journalists—many of them in self-imposed exile—The
Passenger: Turkey tries to make sense of this fascinating, maddening country,
analyzing how it got to where it is now, and finding the bright spots of hope that
allow its always resourceful, often frustrated population to continue living, and
thriving. In this volume:The Big Dig by Elif Batuman A Story of Dust and Light by
Burhan Sönmez An Author Recommends by Elif Shafak Plus: the thirty-year coup and
the dam that is washing away 12,000 years of history, and more.
Violence Prevention and Safety Promotion in Higher Education Settings Badea,
Mihaela 2017-08-10 Nonviolent environments are desirable in many areas of life,

In Honor of Fadime Unni Wikan 2008-09-15 In 2002 young Fadime Sahindal was
brutally murdered by her own father. She belonged to a family of Kurdish
immigrants who had lived in Sweden for almost two decades. But Fadime’s
relationship with a man outside of their community had deeply dishonored her
family, and only her death could remove the stain. This abhorrent crime shocked
the world, and her name soon became a rallying cry in the struggle to combat socalled honor killings. Unni Wikan narrates Fadime’s heartbreaking story through
her own eloquent words, along with the testimonies of her father, mother, and two
sisters. What unfolds is a tale of courage and betrayal, loyalty and love, power
and humiliation, and a nearly unfathomable clash of cultures. Despite enduring
years of threats over her emancipated life, Fadime advocated compassion for her
killer to the end, believing him to be trapped by an unyielding code of honor.
Wikan puts this shocking event in context by analyzing similar honor killings
throughout Europe, Canada, and the United States. She also examines the concept of
honor in historical and cross-cultural depth, concluding that Islam itself is not
to blame—indeed, honor killings occur across religious and ethnic traditions—but
rather the way that many cultures have resolutely linked honor with violence. In
Honor of Fadime holds profound and timely insights into conservative Kurdish
culture, but ultimately the heart of this powerful book is Fadime’s courageous and
tragic story—and Wikan’s telling of it is riveting.
The Island of Missing Trees Elif Shafak 2021-11-02 A REESE'S BOOK CLUB PICK
Shortlisted for the Women's Prize for Fiction "A wise novel of love and grief,
roots and branches, displacement and home, faith and belief. Balm for our bruised
times." -David Mitchell, author of Utopia Avenue A rich, magical new novel on
belonging and identity, love and trauma, nature and renewal, from the Bookershortlisted author of 10 Minutes 38 Seconds in This Strange World. Two teenagers,
a Greek Cypriot and a Turkish Cypriot, meet at a taverna on the island they both
call home. In the taverna, hidden beneath garlands of garlic, chili peppers and
creeping honeysuckle, Kostas and Defne grow in their forbidden love for each
other. A fig tree stretches through a cavity in the roof, and this tree bears
witness to their hushed, happy meetings and eventually, to their silent,
surreptitious departures. The tree is there when war breaks out, when the capital
is reduced to ashes and rubble, and when the teenagers vanish. Decades later,
Kostas returns. He is a botanist looking for native species, but really, he's
searching for lost love. Years later a Ficus carica grows in the back garden of a
house in London where Ada Kazantzakis lives. This tree is her only connection to
an island she has never visited--- her only connection to her family's troubled
history and her complex identity as she seeks to untangle years of secrets to find
her place in the world. A moving, beautifully written, and delicately constructed
story of love, division, transcendence, history, and eco-consciousness, The Island
of Missing Trees is Elif Shafak's best work yet.
Honour Elif Shafak 2015-04-30 My mother died twice. I promised myself I would not
let her story be forgotten . . . Pembe and Adem Toprak leave Turkey for London.
There they make new lives for their family. Yet the traditions and beliefs of
their home come with them - carried in the blood of their children, Iskender and
Esma. Trapped by past mistakes, the Toprak children find their lives torn apart
and transformed by a brutal and chilling crime. Set in Turkey and London in the
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yet none are as essential as within our educational institutions. Providing a safe
space for students has become a critical concern in modern society. Violence
Prevention and Safety Promotion in Higher Education Settings is a vital resource
that examines the current sources of violence within educational systems, and it
offers solutions on how to provide a safer space for both students and educators
alike. Highlighting pertinent areas of interest including technological violence,
academic regulations, nonviolent communication, and gender discrimination, this
reference publication is ideal for academicians, future educators, students, and
researchers interested in recent advancements that aid in providing secure, safe
educational environments for everyone.
Without Honour Rob Tripp 2013-03-05 On the morning of June 30, 2009, police in
Kingston, Ontario, made a ghastly discovery: four females dead in a car submerged
in a shallow canal. Sisters Zainab Shafia, 19, Sahar Shafia, 17, Geeti Shafia, 13,
along with Rona Mohammad Amir, 50, floated almost serenely inside the car,
seemingly the victims of a terrible accident. That morning, Mohammad Shafia, his
wife Tooba and their son, Hamed, arrived at the Kingston police station to report
the four missing. In a sweeping covert investigation that spanned three
continents, police uncovered layers of lies in the Shafias’ story and developed a
horrifying theory: Zainab, Sahar, Geeti and Rona had been the victims of a
meticulously plotted family murder—Canada’s first mass honour killing. In Without
Honour, award-winning journalist Rob Tripp draws on three years of exhaustive
research and exclusive interviews to make sense of a senseless crime in a way no
other writer could. Tripp was the first journalist on the scene as the news broke
and the only reporter to attend every day of court sessions, through to the
convictions of Shafia, Tooba and Hamed on four counts each of first-degree murder.
The Shafias are appealing. In this gripping and compassionate account, Tripp
reveals the heartbreaking and stunning truth about these crimes fuelled by what
Ontario Superior Court Judge Robert Maranger called a “twisted notion of honour,”
and about the desperate lives of four women who died in the pursuit of freedom.
Rumi's Daughter Muriel Maufroy 2010-09-30 Rumi is now acknowledged as one of the
great mystical poets of the Western world, with huge sales of the many collections
of his poetry. Not much is known about his life except that he lived in
thirteenth-century Anatolia (now Turkey), had a great spiritual friendship with a
wild man called Shams, brought an adopted daughter into his family, and was
distraught when Shams finally disappeared. Rumi's Daughter is the delightful novel
about Kimya, the girl who was sent from her rural village to live in Rumi's home.
She already had mystical tendencies, and learned a great deal under Rumi's
tutelage. Eventually she married Shams, an unusual husband, almost totally
absorbed by his longings for God. Their marriage was fiery and different and, in
the end, dissolved by Kimya's death - after which Shams vanished. Rumi's Daughter
tells Kimya's story with great charm and tenderness. Well written and thoughtprovoking, it is sure to draw comparison with Paolho Coelho's The Alchemist, and
also to add something fresh and new to what is so far known about Rumi.
How to Stay Sane in an Age of Division Elif Shafak 2020-08-27 'Elegant ... calm
and generous' Mary Beard, Guardian The must-read, pocket-sized Big Think book of
2020 One of the Guardian's 'Best Books to Inspire Compassion' One of Independent's
Books of the Month A Cosmopolitan 'Revolutionary Read' Ours is the age of
contagious anxiety. We feel overwhelmed by the events around us, by injustice, by
suffering, by an endless feeling of crisis. So, how can we nurture the parts of
ourselves that hope, trust and believe in something better? And how can we stay
sane in this age of division? In this powerful, uplifting plea for conscious
optimism, Booker Prize-nominated novelist and activist Elif Shafak draws on her
own memories and delves into the power of stories to bring us together. In the
process, she reveals how listening to each other can nurture democracy, empathy
and our faith in a kinder and wiser future.
The Color of Our Sky Amita Trasi 2017-04-18 In the spirit of Khaled Hosseini,
Nadia Hashimi and Shilpi Somaya Gowda comes this powerful debut from a talented
new voice—a sweeping, emotional journey of two childhood friends in Mumbai, India,
whose lives converge only to change forever one fateful night. India, 1986: Mukta,
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a ten-year-old village girl from the lower caste Yellama cult has come of age and
must fulfill her destiny of becoming a temple prostitute, as her mother and
grandmother did before her. In an attempt to escape her fate, Mukta is sent to be
a house girl for an upper-middle class family in Mumbai. There she discovers a
friend in the daughter of the family, high spirited eight-year-old Tara, who helps
her recover from the wounds of her past. Tara introduces Mukta to an entirely
different world—one of ice cream, reading, and a friendship that soon becomes a
sisterhood. But one night in 1993, Mukta is kidnapped from Tara’s family home and
disappears. Shortly thereafter, Tara and her father move to America. A new life in
Los Angeles awaits them but Tara never recovers from the loss of her best friend,
or stops wondering if she was somehow responsible for Mukta's abduction. Eleven
years later, Tara, now an adult, returns to India determined to find Mukta. As her
search takes her into the brutal underground world of human trafficking, Tara
begins to uncover long-buried secrets in her own family that might explain what
happened to Mukta—and why she came to live with Tara’s family in the first place.
Moving from a traditional Indian village to the bustling modern metropolis of
Mumbai, to Los Angeles and back again, this is a heartbreaking and beautiful
portrait of an unlikely friendship—a story of love, betrayal, and, ultimately,
redemption.
The Slaughterman's Daughter Yaniv Iczkovits 2021-02-23 "If the Coen brothers ever
ventured beyond the United States for their films, they would find ample material
in this novel." --The New York Times Book Review "Occasionally a book comes along
so fresh, strange, and original that it seems peerless, utterly unprecedented.
This is one of those books." —Kirkus Reviews (starred review) **Winner of the 2021
Wingate Literary Prize** **Finalist for the 2021 National Jewish Book Awards,
"Book Club Award"** An irresistible, picaresque tale of two Jewish sisters in
late-nineteenth-century Russia, The Slaughterman’s Daughter is filled with
“boundless imagination and a vibrant style” (David Grossman). With her reputation
as a vilde chaya (wild animal), Fanny Keismann isn’t like the other women in her
shtetl in the Pale of Settlement—certainly not her obedient and anxiety-ridden
sister, Mende, whose “philosopher” of a husband, Zvi-Meir, has run off to Minsk,
abandoning her and their two children. As a young girl, Fanny felt an inexorable
pull toward her father’s profession of ritual slaughterer and, under his reluctant
guidance, became a master with a knife. And though she long ago gave up that
unsuitable profession—she’s now the wife of a cheesemaker and a mother of
five—Fanny still keeps the knife tied to her right leg. Which might come in handy
when, heedless of the dangers facing a Jewish woman traveling alone in czarist
Russia, she sets off to track down Zvi-Meir and bring him home, with the help of
the mute and mysterious ferryman Zizek Breshov, an ex-soldier with his own
sensational past. Yaniv Iczkovits spins a family drama into a far-reaching comedy
of errors that will pit the czar’s army against the Russian secret police and
threaten the very foundations of the Russian Empire. The Slaughterman’s Daughter
is a rollicking and unforgettable work of fiction.
The Anxiety of Everyday Objects Aurelie Sheehan 2004 Winona Bartlett struggles to
juggle her safe job as a secretary at a New York City law firm with her
aspirations of becoming a filmmaker and her disastrous love life, a situation that
is complicated by the arrival of a new woman lawyer who challenges herto trust her
own creative ideas.
Sleep, Pale Sister Joanne Harris 2009-10-13 Before the sweet delight of Chocolat,
before the heady concoction that is Blackberry Wine, and before the tart pleasures
of Five Quarters of the Orange, bestselling author Joanne Harris wrote Sleep, Pale
Sister -- a gothic tourde-force that recalls the powerfully dark sensibility of
her novel Holy Fools. Originally published in 1994 -- and never before available
in the United States -- Sleep, Pale Sister is a hypnotically atmospheric story set
in nineteenth century London. When puritanical artist Henry Chester sees delicate
child beauty Effie, he makes her his favorite model and, before long, his bride.
But Henry, volatile and repressed, is in love with an ideal. Passive, docile, and
asexual, the woman he projects onto Effie is far from the woman she really is. And
when Effie begins to discover the murderous depths of Henry's hypocrisy, her
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latent passion will rise to the surface. Sleep, Pale Sister combines the ethereal
beauty of a Pre-Raphaelite painting with a chilling high gothic tale and is a
testament to Harris's brimming cornucopia of talents. This P.S. edition features
an extra 16 pages of insights into the book, including author interviews,
recommended reading, and more.
The Happiness of Blond People Elif Shafak 2011-12-01 Penguin Specials are designed
to fill a gap. Written to be read over a long commute or a short journey, they are
original and exclusively in digital form. This is Elif Shafak's examination of
national identity. "You know, I never understand. How come their children are so
quiet and well disciplined?" "Yeah," said the distressed father, his voice
suddenly softer. "Blond children never cry, do they?" As Elif Shafak stands in
line at the airport, she overhears a Turkish father expressing to a friend his
bewilderment at the cultural differences he's experienced since immigrating to
northern Europe. Is it true, she wonders, that the citizens of these countries are
genuinely happier? Why do people leave their homes for other countries? And what
lessons can we all learn, for the creation of truly harmonious societies, from the
experiences of immigrants? In the light of the recent backlash against
multiculturalism and the influx of millions of Muslims into Europe from the east,
this powerful and personal essay uses the lived experience of immigrants to
examine this most hotly debated subject.
A Family Conspiracy Phyllis Chesler 2018-04-24 An honor killing is the coldblooded murder of girls and women simply because they are female. Being born
female in a shame-and-honor culture is, potentially, a capital crime; every girl
has to keep proving that she is not dishonoring her family; even so, an innocent
girl can be falsely accused and killed on the spot. Dr. Phyllis Chesler has been
studying the nature of honor killings for the last fifteen years. During that time
she has published four studies at Middle East Quarterly and is working on a fifth.
While this barbaric custom is tribal in origin, Hinduism, Sikhism, and Islam have
not tried to abolish it as a crime against God or humanity. Honor killings are
also a family conspiracy, one in which women (mothers, sisters, aunts,
grandmothers, mothers-in law), as well as men (fathers, brothers, cousins, uncles,
grandfathers) play a role. Those girls and women who manage to escape must live in
hiding for the rest of their lives as their families will never stop coming after
them. A girl's fertility and reproductive capacity is "owned" by her family, not
by the girl herself. If a girl is even seen as "damaged goods," her fam¬ily-oforigin will be responsible for her care for the rest of her life. This is a
killing offense. Her virginity belongs to her family and is a token of their
honor. If she is not a virgin, the shame belongs to her family and they must
cleanse themselves of it with blood; her blood. Most Westerners refuse to
understand that this crime is not like western-style domestic violence and
requires different approaches in terms of prevention, intervention, and
prosecution. Honor killings (or femicide) is part of a shame-and-honor tribal
culture as is gender apartheid. It is a human rights violation and cannot be
justified in the name of cultural relativism, tolerance, anti-racism, diversity,
or political correctness. As long as tribal groups continue to deny, minimize, or
obfuscate the problem, and Western government and police officials accept their
inaccurate versions of reality, women will continue to be killed for honor in the
West. The battle for women's rights is central to the battle for Europe and for
Western values. It is a necessary part of true democracy, along with freedom of
religion, tolerance for homosexuals, and freedom of dissent. Here, then, is
exactly where the greatest battle of the twenty-first century is joined.
Honour Elif Shafak 2012-04-05 From the Orange Prize long-listed and award-winning
author of The Forty Rules of Love and The Bastard of Istanbul Elif Shafak, Honour
is a novel of love, betrayal and a clash of cultures. 'My mother died twice. I
promised myself I would not let her story be forgotten . . .' Leaving her twin
sister behind, Pembe leaves Turkey for love - following her husband Adem to
London. There the Topraks hope to make new lives for themselves and their
children. Yet, no matter how far they travel, the traditions and beliefs the
Topraks left behind stay with them - carried in the blood. Their eldest is the boy
honor-elif-shafak

Iskender, who remembers Turkey and feels betrayal deeper than most. His sister is
Esma, who is loyal and true despite the pain and heartache. And, lastly, Yunus,
who was born in London, and is shy and different. Trapped by the mistakes of the
past, the Toprak children find their lives shattered and transformed by a brutal
act of murder . . . A powerful novel set in Turkey and London in the 1970s, Honour
explores pain and loss, loyalty and betrayal, the trials of the immigrant, the
clash of tradition and modernity, as well as the love and heartbreak that too
often tears families apart. 'A powerful book; thoughtful, provoking and
compassionate' Joanne Harris, author of Chocolat 'Rich and wide as the Euphrates
river along whose banks it begins and ends, Elif Shafak has woven with masterful
care and compassion one immigrant family's heartbreaking story - a story nurtured
in the terrible silences between men and women trying to grow within ancient ways,
all the while growing past them. I loved this book' Sarah Blake, author of The
Postmistress Elif Shafak is the acclaimed author of The Bastard of Istanbul and
The Forty Rules of Love and is the most widely read female novelist in Turkey. Her
work has been translated into more than thirty languages. She is a contributor for
The Telegraph, Guardian and the New York Times and her TED talk on the politics of
fiction has received 500 000 views since July 2010. She is married with two
children and divides her time between Istanbul and London.
Highland Honor Hannah Howell 2014-04-29 The New York Times–bestselling author
returns to medieval Scotland, where Nigel Murray loses his heart to a strongwilled woman who can’t outrun her past. In the second novel of her magnificent
trilogy of medieval Scotland, which began with Highland Destiny, Howell returns to
the fifteenth century and the embattled Highlands with this spellbinding saga of a
Scottish mercenary fated to rescue a spirited young beauty accused of murder.
Honour Elif Shafak 2020-07-23 'My mother died twice. I promised myself I would not
let her story be forgotten' Pembe and Adem Toprak leave Turkey for London. There
they make new lives for their family. Yet the traditions and beliefs of their home
come with them - carried in the blood of their children, Iskender and Esma.
Trapped by past mistakes, the Toprak children find their lives torn apart and
transformed by a brutal and chilling crime. Set in Turkey and London in the 1970s,
Honour explores pain and loss, loyalty and betrayal, the clash of tradition and
modernity, as well as the love and heartbreak that can tear any family apart.
Smoke and Ashes Abir Mukherjee 2019-03-05 Captain Sam Wyndham and his sidekick
Surrender-Not Banerjee return in this prize-winning historical crime series set in
1920s Calcutta. India, 1921. Haunted by his memories of World War I, Captain Sam
Wyndham is battling a serious addiction to opium that he must keep secret from his
superiors in the Calcutta police force. When Sam is summoned to investigate a
grisly murder, he is stunned at the sight of the body: he’s seen this before. Last
night, in a drug addled haze, he stumbled across a corpse with the same
ritualistic injuries. It seems like there’s a deranged killer on the loose.
Unfortunately for Sam, the corpse was in an opium den—and revealing his presence
there could cost him his career. With the aid of his quick-witted Indian Sergeant,
Surrender-Not Banerjee, Sam must try to solve the two murders, all the while
keeping his personal demons secret, before somebody else turns up dead.
Till the Last Breath . . . Durjoy Datta 2013-09-15 When death is that close, will
your heart skip a beat? Two patients are admitted to room no. 509. One is a
brilliant nineteen-year-old medical student, suffering from an incurable, fatal
disease. She counts every extra breath as a blessing. The other is a twenty-fiveyear-old drug addict whose organs are slowly giving up. He can’t wait to get rid
of his body. To him, the sooner the better. Two reputed doctors, fighting their
own demons from the past, are trying everything to keep these two patients alive,
even putting their medical licences at risk. These last days in the hospital
change the two patients, their doctors and all the other people around them in
ways they had never imagined. Till the Last Breath is a deeply sensitive story
that reminds us what it means to be alive.
The Travels of Daniel Ascher Déborah Lévy-Bertherat 2015-05-26 A sensation in
France, this is a story about literary deceptions, family secrets, and a thrilling
quest for the truth Who is the real author of The Black Insignia? Is it H. R.
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Sanders, whose name is printed on the cover of every installment of the wildly
successful young adult adventure series? Or is it Daniel Roche, the enigmatic
world traveler who disappears for months at a time? When Daniel’s great-niece,
Hélène, moves to Paris to study archeology, she does not expect to be searching
for answers to these questions. As rumors circulate, however, that the twentyfourth volume of The Black Insignia series will be the last, Hélène and her friend
Guillaume, a devoted fan of her great-uncle’s books, set out to discover more
about the man whose life eludes her. In so doing, she uncovers an explosive secret
dating back to the darkest days of the Occupation. In recounting the moment when
one history began and another ended, The Travels of Daniel Ascher explores the
true nature of fiction: is it a refuge, a lie, or a stand-in for mourning?
How to Hug Maryann Macdonald 2011 The reader is invited to consider some things
about when, who, and how to hug and also advised to be prepared to receive one in
return.
And the Mountains Echoed Khaled Hosseini 2013-10-10 So, then. You want a story and
I will tell you one... Afghanistan, 1952. Abdullah and his sister Pari live in the
small village of Shadbagh. To Abdullah, Pari, as beautiful and sweet-natured as
the fairy for which she was named, is everything. More like a parent than a
brother, Abdullah will do anything for her, even trading his only pair of shoes
for a feather for her treasured collection. Each night they sleep together in
their cot, their skulls touching, their limbs tangled. One day the siblings
journey across the desert to Kabul with their father. Pari and Abdullah have no
sense of the fate that awaits them there, for the event which unfolds will tear
their lives apart; sometimes a finger must be cut to save the hand. Crossing
generations and continents, moving from Kabul, to Paris, to San Francisco, to the
Greek island of Tinos, Khaled Hosseini writes about the bonds that define us and
shape our lives, and how the choices we make resonate through history.
10 Minutes 38 Seconds in This Strange World Elif Shafak 2019-09-24 Shortlisted for
the 2019 Booker Prize Named a Best Book of the Year by Bookpage, NPR, Washington
Post, and The Economist A moving novel on the power of friendship in our darkest
times, from internationally renowned writer and speaker Elif Shafak. In the
pulsating moments after she has been murdered and left in a dumpster outside
Istanbul, Tequila Leila enters a state of heightened awareness. Her heart has
stopped beating but her brain is still active-for 10 minutes 38 seconds. While the
Turkish sun rises and her friends sleep soundly nearby, she remembers her life-and
the lives of others, outcasts like her. Tequila Leila's memories bring us back to
her childhood in the provinces, a highly oppressive milieu with religion and
traditions, shaped by a polygamous family with two mothers and an increasingly
authoritarian father. Escaping to Istanbul, Leila makes her way into the sordid
industry of sex trafficking, finding a home in the city's historic Street of
Brothels. This is a dark, violent world, but Leila is tough and open to beauty,
light, and the essential bonds of friendship. In Tequila Leila's death, the
secrets and wonders of modern Istanbul come to life, painted vividly by the
captivating tales of how Leila came to know and be loved by her friends. As her
epic journey to the afterlife comes to an end, it is her chosen family who brings
her story to a buoyant and breathtaking conclusion.
1914 - Goodbye to All That Jeanette Winterson 2015-09-01 In this collection of
essays, ten leading writers from different countries consider the conflicts that
have informed their own literary lives. 1914-Goodbye to All That borrows its title
from Robert Graves's "bitter leave-taking of England" in which he writes not only
of the First World War but the questions it raised: how to live, how to live with
each other, and how to write. Interpreting this title as broadly and ambiguously
as Graves intended, these essays mark the War's centenary by reinvigorating these
questions. The book includes Elif Shafak on an inheritance of silence in Turkey,
Ali Smith on lost voices in Scotland, Xiaolu Guo on the 100,000 Chinese sent to
the Front, Daniel Kehlmann on hypnotism in Berlin, Colm Toibin on Lady Gregory
losing her son fighting for Britain as she fought for an independent Ireland,
Kamila Shamsie on reimagining Karachi, Erwin Mortier on occupied Belgium's legacy
of shame, NoViolet Bulawayo on Zimbabwe and clarity, Ales Steger on resisting
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history in Slovenia, and Jeanette Winterson on what art is for. Contributors
include: Ali Smith - Scotland Ales Steger - Slovenia Jeanette Winterson - England
Elif Shafak - Turkey NoViolet Bulawayo - Zimbabwe Colm Toíbín - Ireland Xiaolu Guo
- China Erwin Mortier - Belgium Kamila Shamsie - Pakistan Daniel Kehlmann Germany From the Trade Paperback edition.
Black Milk Elif Shafak 2013-03-07 Black Milk is the affecting and beautifully
written memoir on motherhood and writing by Turkey's bestselling female writer
Elif Shafak, author of Honour, The Gaze and The Bastard of Istanbul which was
long-listed for the Orange prize. Postpartum depression affects millions of new
mothers every year, and- like most of its victims- Elif Shafak never expected to
be one of them. But after the birth of her first child in 2006, the
internationally bestselling Turkish author remembers how "for the first time my
adult life . . . words wouldn't speak to me". As her despair finally eased, Shafak
sought to resuscitate her writing life by chronicling her own experiences. In her
intimate memoir, she reveals how she struggled to overcome her depression and how
literature provided the salvation she so desperately needed. 'An intimate,
affecting memoir . . . Her passion for literature is contagious, and her struggle
with postpartum depression and writer's block reinforces how carefully all of us
must tread. Beautifully rendered, Shafak's Black Milk is an epic poem to women
everywhere' Colleen Mondor Elif Shafak is the acclaimed author of The Bastard of
Istanbul and The Forty Rules of Love and is the most widely read female novelist
in Turkey. Her work has been translated into more than thirty languages. She is a
contributor for The Telegraph, Guardian and the New York Times and her TED talk on
the politics of fiction has received 500 000 viewers since July 2010. She is
married with two children and divides her time between Istanbul and London.
The Forty Rules of Love Elif Shafak 2010-02-18 In this lyrical, exuberant tale,
acclaimed Turkish author Elif Shafak, author of The Island of Missing Trees (a
Reese's Book Club Pick), incarnates Rumi's timeless message of love The Forty
Rules of Love unfolds two tantalizing parallel narratives—one contemporary and the
other set in the thirteenth century, when Rumi encountered his spiritual mentor,
the whirling dervish known as Shams of Tabriz—that together explore the enduring
power of Rumi's work. Ella Rubenstein is forty years old and unhappily married
when she takes a job as a reader for a literary agent. Her first assignment is to
read and report on Sweet Blasphemy, a novel written by a man named Aziz Zahara.
Ella is mesmerized by his tale of Shams's search for Rumi and the dervish's role
in transforming the successful but unhappy cleric into a committed mystic,
passionate poet, and advocate of love. She is also taken with Shams's lessons, or
rules, that offer insight into an ancient philosophy based on the unity of all
people and religions, and the presence of love in each and every one of us. As she
reads on, she realizes that Rumi's story mirrors her own and that Zahara—like
Shams—has come to set her free.
The Flea Palace Elif Shafak 2012-10-25 By turns comic and tragic, Elif Shafak's
The Flea Palace is an outstandingly original novel driven by an overriding sense
of social justice. Bonbon Palace was once a stately apartment block in Istanbul.
Now it is a sadly dilapidated home to ten wildly different individuals and their
families. There's a womanizing, hard-drinking academic with a penchant for
philosophy; a 'clean freak' and her lice-ridden daughter; a lapsed Jew in search
of true love; and a charmingly naïve mistress whose shadowy past lurks in the
building. When the garbage at Bonbon Palace is stolen, a mysterious sequence of
events unfolds that result in a soul-searching quest for truth. "An enchanting
combination of compassion and cruelty . . . Elif Shafak is the best author to come
out of Turkey in the last decade" - Orhan Pamuk "Hyper-active and hilarious" Independent Elif Shafak is the acclaimed author of The Bastard of Istanbul and The
Forty Rules of Love and is the most widely read female novelist in Turkey. Her
work has been translated into more than thirty languages. She is a contributor for
The Telegraph, Guardian and the New York Times and her TED talk on the politics of
fiction has received 500 000 viewers since July 2010. She is married with two
children and divides her time between Istanbul and London.
Honor Elif Shafak 2014-02-25 A nuanced, powerful, and psychologically complex
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novel about the practice of honor killings, from the author of The Island of
Missing Trees (a Reese's Book Club pick) Turkey’s leading female writer, Elif
Shafak has won international acclaim for her lyrical blend of Eastern and Western
storytelling styles. In this heartbreaking tale of love and misunderstanding,
Shafak draws upon the dazzling insight, emotion, and drama that infused The
Bastard of Istanbul to explore the controversial issue of honor killings as it
tragically plays out in one family’s life. Twin sisters are born in the mid-1940s
in a small Kurdish village on the border of Turkey and Syria. Jamila becomes a
local midwife. Pembe marries Adem, and they immigrate to London in the 1970s.
Bitter and frustrated with his new life, Adem moves out and Iskender, their eldest
son, must step in as keeper of the family’s honor. But when Pembe begins to spend
time with another man, Iskender will discover that you could love someone with all
your heart and yet still hurt them.
The Bastard of Istanbul Elif Shafak 2008-01-29 A “vivid and entertaining” (Chicago
Tribune) tale about the tangled history of two families, from the author of The
Island of Missing Trees (a Reese's Book Club Pick) "Zesty, imaginative . . . a
Turkish version of Amy Tan's The Joy Luck Club." —USA Today As an Armenian
American living in San Francisco, Armanoush feels like part of her identity is
missing and that she must make a journey back to the past, to Turkey, in order to
start living her life. Asya is a nineteen-year-old woman living in an extended
all-female household in Istanbul who loves Jonny Cash and the French
existentialists. The Bastard of Istanbul tells the story of their two families-and a secret connection linking them to a violent event in the history of their
homeland. Filed with humor and understanding, this exuberant, dramatic novel is
about memory and forgetting, about the need to examine the past and the desire to
erase it, and about Turkey itself.
The Postmistress Sarah Blake 2010-02-09 Experience World War 2 through the eyes of
two very different women in this captivating New York Times bestseller by the
author of The Guest Book. “A beautifully written, thought-provoking
novel.”—Kathryn Stockett, #1 New York Times bestselling author of The Help In
1940, Iris James is the postmistress in coastal Franklin, Massachusetts. Iris
knows more about the townspeople than she will ever say, and believes her job is
to deliver secrets. Yet one day she does the unthinkable: slips a letter into her
pocket, reads it, and doesn't deliver it. Meanwhile, Frankie Bard broadcasts from
overseas with Edward R. Murrow. Her dispatches beg listeners to pay heed as the
Nazis bomb London nightly. Most of the townspeople of Franklin think the war can't
touch them. But both Iris and Frankie know better... The Postmistress is a tale of
two worlds-one shattered by violence, the other willfully naïve—and of two women
whose job is to deliver the news, yet who find themselves unable to do so. Through
their eyes, and the eyes of everyday people caught in history's tide, it examines
how stories are told, and how the fact of war is borne even through everyday life.
No Honor Amongst Thieves Brick 2019-02-26 “My husband was down on his knees,
bloodied, battered, and beaten to the point he could barely hold himself up. He’d
always been a warrior, my warrior. They would kill him, I knew that. I felt it
with everything within me. My husband was going to die, and it was all my fault. .
. .” Meet Marcel and Sabrina, a hitman and a bookkeeper for the Mob. The couple
should have never met, let alone fallen in love. When they decide to go against
the grain, all hell breaks loose. Somebody wants them dead; they just don't know
who. It could be Leo, Marcel’s jealous older brother; Othello, Sabrina’s crooked
father; or it could be The Family, a roundtable of the top contenders in the
underworld. There is no honor amongst thieves. Marcel and Sabrina will find the
old adage to be true the hard way.
The Architect's Apprentice Elif Shafak 2015 In 1540 Istanbul, 12-year-old Jahan,
an animal tamer in the sultan's menagerie who cares for an exceptionally smart
elephant named Chota, is taken under the wing of the empire's chief architect and
bears witness to the creation of some of the most magnificent buildings in
history. By the author of The Bastard of Istanbul.
A Migrating Bird: A Short Story from the collection, Reader, I Married Him Elif
Shafak 2016-04-21 A short story by Elif Shafak from the collection Reader, I
honor-elif-shafak

Married Him: Stories inspired by Jane Eyre.
The Greek Revolution Mark Mazower 2021-11-04 In the exhausted, repressive years
that followed Napoleon's defeat in 1815, there was one cause that came to
galvanize countless individuals across Europe and the United States: freedom for
Greece. Mark Mazower's wonderful new book recreates one of the most compelling,
unlikely and significant events in the story of modern Europe. In the face of near
impossible odds, the people of the villages, valleys and islands of Greece rose up
against Sultan Mahmud II and took on the might of the imperial Ottoman armed
forces, its Turkish cavalrymen, Albanian foot soldiers and the fearsome Egyptians.
Despite the most terrible disasters, they held on until military intervention by
Russia, France and Britain finally secured the kingdom of Greece. Mazower
brilliantly brings together the different strands of the story. He takes us into
the minds of revolutionary conspirators and the terrors of besieged towns, the
stories of itinerant priests, sailors and slaves, ambiguous heroes and defenceless
women and children struggling to stay alive amid a conflict of extraordinary
brutality. Ranging across the Eastern Mediterranean and far beyond, he explores
the central place of the struggle in the making of Romanticism and a new kind of
politics that had volunteers flocking from across Europe to die in support of the
Greeks. A story of how statesmen came to terms with an even more powerful force
than themselves - the force of nationalism - this is above all a book about how
people decided to see their world differently and, at an often terrible cost to
themselves and their families, changed history.
The Saint of Incipient Insanities Elif Shafak 2004 The acclaimed Turkish author
pens her first novel in English, following the adventures of three young Turks
loose in America as they negotiate their desires in a land that seems to allow
limitless indulgences. 20,000 first printing.
Honour Killing Ayse Onal 2012-07-15 Honour killing persists around the Middle
East, where regimes refrain from tackling primitive traditions for fear of
sparking unrest. Ayse Onal interviewed imprisoned men in Turkey convicted of
killing their mothers, sisters, and daughters. The result is a revealing and
ultimately tragic account of ruined lives - both the victims' and the killers' in a country where state and religion conspire to hush up the killing of hundreds
of women every year. 'Ayse Onal has done an immense service by revealing what it
is like to live in an honour-based society and the terrible cost, not just to the
women who are beaten and eventually killed, but to the perpetrators and other
relatives.' Joan Smith. 'A compelling, disturbing examination of a tradition that
stubbornly persists in modern Turkey' Guardian
Churchill and the Islamic World Warren Dockter 2015-03-20 Winston Churchill began
his career as a junior officer and war correspondent in the North West borderlands
of British India, and this experience was the beginning of his long relationship
with the Islamic world. Overturning the widely-accepted consensus that Churchill
was indifferent to, and even contemptuous of, matters concerning the Middle East,
this book unravels Churchill's nuanced understanding of the edges of the British
Empire. Warren Dockter analyses the future Prime Minister's experiences of the
East, including his work as Colonial Under-Secretary in the early 1900s, his
relations with the Ottomans and conduct during the Dardanelles Campaign of
1915-16, his arguments with David Lloyd- George over Turkey, and his pragmatic
support of Syria and Saudi Arabia during World War II.Challenging the popular
depiction of Churchill as an ignorant imperialist when it came to the Middle East,
Dockter suggests that his policy making was often more informed and relatively
progressive when compared to the Orientalist prejudices of many of his
contemporaries.
Utopia Avenue David Mitchell 2020-07-14 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The longawaited new novel from the bestselling, prize-winning author of Cloud Atlas and
The Bone Clocks. New York Times Book Review Editors’ Choice • “Mitchell’s rich
imaginative stews bubble with history and drama, and this time the flavor is a
blend of Carnaby Street and Chateau Marmont.”—The Washington Post “A sheer
pleasure to read . . . Mitchell’s prose is suppler and richer than ever . . .
Making your way through this novel feels like riding a high-end convertible down
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Hollywood Boulevard.”—Slate NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The
Washington Post • NPR • USA Today • The Guardian • The Independent • Kirkus
Reviews • Men’s Health • PopMatters Utopia Avenue is the strangest British band
you’ve never heard of. Emerging from London’s psychedelic scene in 1967, and
fronted by folk singer Elf Holloway, blues bassist Dean Moss and guitar virtuoso
Jasper de Zoet, Utopia Avenue embarked on a meteoric journey from the seedy clubs
of Soho, a TV debut on Top of the Pops, the cusp of chart success, glory in
Amsterdam, prison in Rome, and a fateful American sojourn in the Chelsea Hotel,
Laurel Canyon, and San Francisco during the autumn of ’68. David Mitchell’s
kaleidoscopic novel tells the unexpurgated story of Utopia Avenue’s turbulent life
and times; of fame’s Faustian pact and stardom’s wobbly ladder; of the families we
choose and the ones we don’t; of voices in the head, and the truths and lies they
whisper; of music, madness, and idealism. Can we really change the world, or does
the world change us?
A Passion for Difference Henrietta L. Moore 2013-05-13 In this new book Henrietta
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Moore examines the nature and limitations of the theoretical languages used by
anthropologists and others to write about sex, gender and sexuality. Moore begins
by discussing recent feminist debates on the body and the notion of the nonuniversal human subject. She then considers why anthropologists have contributed
relatively little to these debates, and suggests that this has much to do with the
history of anthropological thought with regard to the conceptualization of
"persons" and "selves" cross-culturally. Moore develops a specific anthropological
approach to feminist post-structuralist and psychoanalytic theory. In subsequent
chapters Moore pursues a series of related themes including the links between
gender, identity and violence; questions of gender and identity in the context of
intra-household resource allocation; the construction of domestic space and its
relationship to bodily practices and the internationalization of relations of
difference; and the links between the gender of the anthropologist and the writing
of anthropology. This volume demonstrates anthropology's contribution to current
debates in feminist theory.
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